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With the increasing number of aging Oregonians, it is very clear we need to plan for 

our future as a State. I am a retired gerontologist, and remember learning about this 

demographic trend early in my career. Now I am part of this group of aging 

Oregonians. It’s obvious the aging of our population will affect the life of all our 

citizens, not just the elderly. I hope you will support HB 34971 to develop a Multi-

Sector Plan for Aging.  


